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September 19th , 2007 

To whom it may concern, 

Amy Woodford 
414 W Renwick Rd. 
Glendora, CA 91740 

626-963-0425 

I wanted to share my experience with having the Fresh Air Purifier in our home 
for over a year now. 

Prior to August 2006, I suffered severe breathing difficulties at night, since my 
nasal passages would clog up and I couldn't breathe. 
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Since then, we have purchased a Fresh Air machine and used the Away Mode to 
sanitize our bathroom, our mattress and our pillows and I have not had a problem 
breathing since. 

This is an outstanding product that benefits people, and we hope that it never 
gets bqnned from California. Thanks for listening to our plea. 


